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Mention  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Waterford well project bids shock LTMA board  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/waterford-well-project-bids-shock-ltma-
board/article_f4baf6e1-7530-5ce2-9ec3-77e89b1f656e.html  
 
Post-Gazette: The EPA is underwriting citizen scientists who want to know what's in the air in 
southwestern Pa.  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/04/environmental-protection-agency-
epa-air-quality-western-pennsylvania-pittsburgh/stories/202211040055 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Countries hit hardest by climate change need much more money to prepare, UN says 
https://www.wesa.fm/national-international-news/national-international-news/2022-11-03/countries-
hit-hardest-by-climate-change-need-much-more-money-to-prepare-un-says 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CEOs for Sustainability issue call to action on decarbonization 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/02/decarbonization-call-to-action-
sustainability-ceos.html 
 
AP: Ukraine war: boost or setback for climate efforts? 
https://apnews.com/article/europe-business-germany-united-nations-berlin-
f15ff61d7bc3176f27ea70cdb00fb046 
 
Financial Times: Tree-planting and land pledges would need area bigger than US, report estimates 
https://app.ft.com/content/6db18a31-5600-409b-b3db-8c901ecdc499  
 
The Guardian: Republican candidates on climate: ‘fake science’ to ‘carbon is healthy’  
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2022/nov/04/republican-democrat-candidates-climate-crisis 
 
The Economist: The world is missing its lofty climate targets. Time for some realism 
https://www.economist.com/leaders/2022/11/03/the-world-is-missing-its-lofty-climate-targets-time-
for-some-realism 
 
The Economist: Climate adaptation: The challenge of the age 
https://www.economist.com/special-report/2022-11-05 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Water Authority conducts Marilla photo contest 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-water-authority-conducts-marilla-photo-
contest/article_c63d00a3-696e-5eb1-bc79-bc00f879c3e7.html 
 
Times Observer: Creek groups mull Wild and Scenic River status 
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https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/11/creek-groups-mull-wild-and-scenic-river-
status/ 
 
KDKA: AAA warns it's peak time for deer collisions 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/aaa-warns-its-peak-time-for-deer-collisions/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Dogs can now join owners on Rostraver Township walking trail 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/11/dogs-can-now-join-owners-on-rostraver-township-
walking-trail/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Harrison unearthing 'hidden gem' of Silverlake 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harrison-unearthing-hidden-gem-of-silverlake/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Valley High students among volunteers planting trees in New Kensington 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/valley-high-students-among-volunteers-planting-trees-
in-new-kensington/  
 
Tribune-Review: Jeannette's parks set for $1.2 million in improvements  
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannettes-parks-set-for-1-2-million-in-improvements/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing Report: Trout caught in Deer Creek; rain sparks steelhead run 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/11/04/fishing-pittsburgh-lake-erie-pennsylvania-
trout-muskies-muskellunge-crappies-largemouth-bass/stories/202211040016 
 
WESA: The end of daylight saving time means an uptick in vehicles crashing into deer 
https://www.wesa.fm/2022-11-04/the-end-of-daylight-saving-time-means-an-uptick-in-vehicles-
crashing-into-deer 
 
Penn State News: Fighting fire with fire: Study gauges public perception of prescribed burns 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/fighting-fire-fire-study-gauges-public-perception-
prescribed-burns/   
 
Lock Haven Express: PC Township signs park agreement 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/11/pc-township-signs-park-agreement/  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Penn State News: $1.5 million grant awarded to team studying impacts of land abandonment 
https://www.psu.edu/news/institutes-energy-and-environment/story/15-million-grant-awarded-team-
studying-impacts-land    
 
Energy  
 
Times News: Panther Valley studies 4 solar sites 
https://www.tnonline.com/20221103/panther-vly-studies-4-solar-sites/ 
 
WPXI: How to save on energy costs this winter 
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https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/thursday-6-am-how-save-energy-costs-this-
winter/P46XRODNPRG57ONJUROFMMZNBY/ 
 
Bloomberg: Even Conservative Estimates See Fossil Fuel Use Peaking Soon  
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-11-03/even-conservative-estimates-see-fossil-fuel-
use-peaking-soon#xj4y7vzkg  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Wolf signs Langerholc bill allowing commercial electric vehicles on state roads 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/wolf-signs-langerholc-bill-allowing-commercial-electric-vehicles-on-
state-roads/article_6a7abc9a-5bab-11ed-a280-8bae02b8a39a.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Construction begins on Pitt's big new solar project 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/03/construction-begins-on-pitts-big-new-solar-
project.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wolf signs state tax credit bill setting out millions for hydrogen hub, other 
facilities 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/03/hydrogen-hub-pittsburgh-region-wolf-
law.html 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Advocates say Allegheny County's air pollution rules should be revisited 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/02/air-pollution-allegheny-county-us-
steel.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny County residents raise concerns over Mon Valley air quality episode  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/11/02/mon-valley-air-quality-pollution-pm2-5-
allegheny-county-health-board/stories/202211020117 
 
Bloomberg: These 30 Companies Emit Nearly Half the Energy Sector’s Methane 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-11-03/30-companies-emit-nearly-half-energy-sector-
s-climate-warming-methane-emission#xj4y7vzkg 
 
WTAJ: AP: EPA awards grants to monitor air quality in 37 states 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/regional-news/ap-epa-awards-grants-to-monitor-air-quality-in-37-states/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Refinery work to restrict traffic 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/refinery-work-to-restrict-traffic/article_94da2bb2-014e-5e83-
b29c-4a562691ef5b.html 
 
Bradford Era: Reducing emissions in Pennsylvania with natural gas replacing coal trickier than a decade 
ago 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/reducing-emissions-in-pennsylvania-with-natural-gas-
replacing-coal-trickier-than-a-decade-ago/article_4615c86b-3521-54c5-bbe0-0321b268263f.html 
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Beaver County Times: Biz in the Valley: Survivors launch youth fitness center and Shell hiring at cracker 
plant 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/columns/2022/11/03/biz-in-the-valley-survivors-launch-
youth-fitness-center-and-shell-hiring-at-cracker-plant-beaver/69592900007/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: C-Suite Awards: A Q&A with David Khani, EQT 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/02/c-suite-david-khani-eqt-corp.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania's shale gas impact fees set to break record this year 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/03/shale-gas-impact-fees-set-to-break-
record-this-year/stories/202211020120 
 
WTAE: Bentworth School District closes due to nearby gas well fire  
https://www.wtae.com/article/bentworth-school-district-closed/41866051  
 
WPXI: Bentworth School District closed due to gas well fire 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/bentworth-school-district-closed-due-
fire/SMBJB6G2JRASFMYVFXETNL4PZQ/ 
 
WESA: Wolf signs hastily passed $2 billion tax package that encourages natural gas production in Pa. 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-11-03/wolf-signs-hastily-passed-2-billion-tax-package-
that-encourages-natural-gas-production-in-pa 
 
Allegheny Front: Tom Wolf signs $2 billion tax package that encourages natural gas production in Pa. 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/tom-wolf-signs-2-billion-tax-package-that-encourages-natural-gas-
production-in-pa/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: PIT’s shale gas wells not living up to billing 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-pit-s-shale-gas-wells-not-living-up-to-
billing/article_f6899fce-5b8a-11ed-9605-5795db7ffa18.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: State insists on paying polluters (Op-Ed) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/state-insists-on-paying-polluters/   
 
Renovo Record: “Sweetheart deal” of $2B tax credit program rushed through Legislature 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88457  
 
Renovo Record: Pennsylvania natural gas impact fee collection to hit record-high $275M 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88429  
 
Mining 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania to receive $26.6 million to clean and redevelop abandoned mine lands 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-11-03/pennsylvania-to-receive-26-6-million-to-clean-
and-redevelop-abandoned-mine-lands 
 
Vector Management  
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Butler Eagle: Master Gardeners offer spotted lanternfly advice for fall, winter 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221104/master-gardeners-offer-spotted-lanternfly-advice-for-fall-
winter-2/ 
 
WBRE: Turkey shortage may impact your Thanksgiving dinner due to bird flu 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/turkey-shortage-may-impact-your-thanksgiving-dinner/  
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh collecting yard waste at curbside, drop-off centers  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-collecting-yard-waste-at-curbside-drop-off-centers/  
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: Schuylkill County Municipal Authority working to repair 'significant' water main break 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/schuylkill-county-municipal-authority-working-to-repair-
significant-water-main-break/article_5ebe402d-0c6b-5ead-b8c0-d94405334e22.html 
 
WTAE: Local organization works to create master plan for Saw Mill Run improvements 
https://www.wtae.com/article/saw-mill-run-improvements-master-plan/41847239 
 
WESA: Microplastics are everywhere, even in Pennsylvania's cleanest waterways 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-11-04/microplastics-are-everywhere-even-in-
pennsylvanias-cleanest-waterways 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Water Authority engineer: Water main flushing is part of the process 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/water-authority-engineer-water-main-flushing-is-part-of-the-
process/article_ddeee29c-5b7d-11ed-82a3-2ff3ae7c53b1.html   
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WJAC: Authorities working to clean up 2K gallons of heating oil in Stoystown 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/authorities-working-to-clean-up-2k-gallons-of-heating-oil-in-stoystown# 
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